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******** OPENING NEXT THURSDAY ******** 
Veronica’s Room by Ira Levin  

18 – 20th May at Chinnor Village Hall 7.45pm 
Raffle and Bar every night! 

Directed by Award Winner Andrew Cameron, this chilling 
mystery thriller by the author of Rosemary’s Baby explores 
the thin line between fantasy and reality, madness and 
murder. Described as “Like being trapped in someone else’s 
nightmare”. This promises to be a real ‘drama’. 

 

Tickets at Manor Stores, on line at WeGotTickets or on 
the door. 

Prices are £8.50 adults / £6.00 concessions (this 
production is not suitable for children under 16 yrs) 

 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 
 
To this year’s award winner’s at our AGM: 
Outstanding Contribution: Andrew & Linda Cameron 
Best Actor: Carolyn Iving & Iain Cameron 
Best Director: Chris Jackson & Emily Priest 
Best Supporting Actor: Zoe Batt 
Best Non-acting Contribution: Peter Robertson 
Best Newcomer: Lynne Gornall 
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THE COMMITTEE 2017-2018 
Chairman Megan Boddy 353681    Vice Chair    Caroline Pierce 

Secretary Rose Weakley 761835    Treasurer      Carolyn Irving 351149 

Membership Caroline Pierce  

Committee members           

Julia Adamson 281297    Robin Clark   354408 

Emily Priest           Zena Baker   354901     

CONTACT US 

chinnorplayers@gmail.com or visit our website www.chinnorplayers.com 

 

 

PICNIC ‘N’ GAMES 
 
July 23rd from 2pm at the Pavilion Park in Chinnor we are 
holding a family picnic ‘n’ games event. 
 
All friends and family welcome. Just bring a rug/chair, picnic 
and games if you have them. 
 
Text Zoe Batt 07969 800202 (or contact her through our 

facebook page) for more information or just come along! 

COMMITTEE NEWS 

Chris Jackson has stepped down as Chairman and we would all 
like to thank him for his support and enthusiasm during his time in 
office.  
The Committee have voted Megan Body as our new Chairman and 
Caz Pierce as Vice Chairman, we wish them both every success 
going forward. 
We would also like to welcome Zoe Batt to the Committee in a new 
role as Social Secretary, she is already busy organising a Picnic 
event so please come and support her in her endeavours! 
 
 
Everyone welcome.  

CHARITY DONATION 
We recently said goodbye to an old member and friend of Chinnor 
Players, Richard Hayes. During his funeral we were told that he wanted 
to raise awareness and support for The Halo Trust, a charity committed 
to the clearing of land mines all around the globe. So we have chosen 
this charity for our donations made during the Spring play – Veronica’s 
Room. There will be information available about The Halo Trust and a 
collection box in the foyer during performances. 
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